
CASE NO. 20-04 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY THE  
PLANNING BOARD 

 
ON APPLICATION FOR ONE (1) SPECIAL PERMIT 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Belmont Planning Board will hold a public hearing on 
TUESDAY, MAY 5, 2020, at 7:00 PM in the Select Board’s Meeting Room, Town Hall, 
455 Concord Ave., to consider the application of ERIN PENNOCK for ONE (1) 
SPECIAL PERMIT under Section  1.5.4 (increasing the size of a nonconforming structure 
more than 300 square feet) IN ORDER TO CONSTRUCT A TWO STORY ADDITION 
at the rear of the existing home at 267 Waverley Street located in a General Residence 
Zoning District. 
 
      Planning Board  
 
 






































	20-04 267 waverley plot
	20-04 267 Waverley st plans
	20-04 267 Waverley Street



